22" October 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

As we close for half term | would like to thank you for your support of St. Andrew’s in following our
guidelines for school. We have been very fortunate to have had a term with no positive cases in
school and the children have stayed fit and healthy. The measures and timings for the school day will
continue as this term. One area where things may have changed is PE kit days which have been text
out and are available on the school newsletter page. Lunches will continue as they have this term
with a packed lunch provided for all those children entitled to a lunch.

Teachers have now completed all phone consultations which were booked and again thank for the
lots of positive comments within these. | would like to publicly thank all the staff of St Andrew’s this
term who have worked tirelessly for the children in our care. They have worked incredibly hard
under very difficult circumstances to deliver a happy, safe environment with lots of learning
opportunities for the children to experience.

Finally, please have a safe half term and continue to support the guidelines in and around the
school. We look forward to seeing the children on November 2™ ready to carry on their learning
journey.

Yours sincerely

Mr D W Hodgson
Lincoln Road, Leasingham, Sleaford, Lincolnshire NG34 8JS
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